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Lawn Renovation Project:   The opportunity window to bring in additional soil for continuing to level the grass was 
missed because it became too late to seed the new soil. It was decided to perform this task every fall and spring until the 
ground is level enough for all of us to walk on. 

Irrigation:  The sprinklers were tested, and it is time for your input if you observe something not meeting our needs. 

Bark Mulch Project: Installed July 8th. It still needs to be watered thoroughly to remove the air from the blown-in bark to 
keep it from blowing away in the wind or blowers. Pre-emergent should be spread immediately and also watered into 
the bark to prevent weeds from emerging.  

So, we are asking every owner who can, to water all of the bark on your property.  If you are unable to do it, please let 
me or Ellen know and we will get it done for you.  Volunteers to help others unable do it are also needed.   

Schedule for June: Mowing, blowing and debris removal will occur weekly, edging twice, spraying and removal of weeds 
in lawn and beds is ongoing, shrub pruning, and pre-emergent will be applied after bark is in. Pruning of shrubs that was 
to be completed in May and June was partially done last week. Please keep us posted if you still have concerns about 
yours. 

 


